
Willowood	Neighborhood	Association,	Inc.	
Annual	Meeting	

Time:	2:00	PM	
Date:	29	April	2018	
Location:	Howard	County	Library,	Elkridge	Branch	

See	sign-in	sheet	for	attendees	

2:10PM	the	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	the	HOA	president,	Javier.		
OfQicers	in	attendance	were	introduced.	One	homeowner	(Gloria)	made	a	motion	to	waive	
the	reading	of	the	previous	meeting	minutes.	Laurie	2nd	the	motion.	The	motion	carried	by	
all	in	attendance	and	the	reading	of	the	minutes	was	waived.		

The	Qloor	was	opened	for	general	discussion.	Homeowners	were	interested	in	any	news	
regarding	the	new	development	being	built	near	the	intersection	of	Rt	103	and	Rt	100.	
Laurie	informed	the	group	with	what	information	she	had.	The	neighborhood	should	
expect	a	change	to	the	trafQic	pattern	going	from	round-about	to	round-about	which	crosses	
Rt	100.	Javier	updated	the	group	on	HOA	business	regarding	dog	waste	stations,	replacing	
mail	box	pedestals,	and	non-compliant	homeowners.	One	homeowner	(Mike	&	Sheila)	
asked	about	care	of	the	water	run-off	areas.	Laurie	informed	that	Howard	County	has	
responsibilities	of	those.		

Election	of	ofQicers	was	conducted.	There	was	one	nomination	from	the	Qloor,	Gloria	Keesee.	
With	three	open	positions	the	two	nominated	homeowners,	Elizabeth	Reed	and	Gloria	
Keesee,	were	elected	to	the	Board	to	serve	the	open	3	year	terms.		

The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	2:58PM.		


